
 
 

100% of your gift to the Neighbor to Neighbor Fund helps us assist an Ontario County 
family facing a financial emergency that threatens to destabilize their housing, 

transportation, job or health.  THANK YOU for your generosity! 
Please make your check payable to FLACE/Neighbor to Neighbor Fund and mail to 

Neighbor to Neighbor Fund, P.O. Box 756, Canandaigua, NY 14424 
Visit neighbortoneighborfund.org to make an online donation and to learn more about how we 
work. 
 

NEIGHBOR TO NEIGHBOR FUND 
Assisting our neighbors in need 

28  Months in operation 

370+  Families assisted 

$262,360   Total grants 

10   Communities in  
       Ontario County served 

20  Partner agencies  

190+ Donors  

YOUR DONATIONS AT WORK 
HOUSING rent, security deposits, mortgage payments,  
          repairs, utilities, appliances, furniture & household needs,    
          pest control, lead assessment 

TRANSPORTATION car repairs, tires, car loans, insurance 

HEALTHCARE dental work, ambulance, medications,  

          transportation to dialysis 

GREATEST NEEDS rent and car repairs 

SMALLEST GRANT $138 to purchase a laptop for use in    
          ESL classes 
LARGEST GRANTS $1,000 (multiple times!) 
 

 
 

I think neighbors helping neighbors is what life is all about.  This program makes it so easy to do 
that.  I don't give much, just a little bit every month, added to the little bits others give to help 
where it's needed right in our community.  Thanks for the opportunity.    Nancy Reed 
 
We are fortunate to live in a lovely community, but we know there are folk who are struggling.  We 
would like to help, but how? How do I connect? 
This is where Neighbor to Neighbor comes in! They can connect through local agencies to find 
that family or individual who needs a one-time boost to get back to work or stay in their house or 
get special medical equipment.   It may seem like a small gift, but it might mean the world to the 
recipient! That is the beauty of a small community. And that is why to honor my late husband, 
John P. Farnsworth, we suggested donations to Neighbor to Neighbor in his obituary.  It is a 
worthy act that stays locally!    Jody Warner-Farnsworth 
 
 


